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Term 2 Week 8  Thursday 2nd June 2016 

Upcoming Events 
 

Floral Friday -  

last Friday of each Month 

 
JUNE 

3  Mabo Day 

5  OLSH Family Mass 

7 P&F AGM 6.30pm 

20  Athletics Carnival 

21 Under 8s Day 

24  Floral Friday 

25  Last Day of Term 2 

 

JULY 

3-10 NAIDOC Week 

11  1st Day of Term 3 
25-29 Catholic Education 

 Week 

29 Floral Friday 

 

 

Please Note:  All event 

dates or times may change 

Dear Families, 
 
This week there seems to be a real energy around the 
school with lots of things happening.  It is inspiring to hear 
the children so keen about all of the extra curricula       
activities that they are participating in during their lunch 
times.  The skipping songs of long ago and the excitement 
concerning drama club, AFL Auskick or choir and the never 
ending oohs and ahhhs as the handball lands on or over 
the line reminds you of what childhood should be 
about….enjoying the time that you have with your friends. 
  
In Week 11 of the this term, we will be welcoming senior students from St 
Mary’s College in Maitland who will be helping out on both campuses.  They 
are very excited about their first trip to Thursday Island as their usual           
community support projects have been in Western Australian communities for 
many years.  We are fortunate to have them here to help with our Athletics 
Carnival and Under 8’s Day which will be a great opportunity for the senior   
students to experience the culture, energy and sense of  belonging.   
 

If any parents would like to assist with the Athletics Carnival, please do not  
hesitate to let Patty know at the office or email me on 

scounty@cns.catholic.edu.au 
   
Last week the Year 6 students returned from camp with many stories of a     
terrific leadership camp, taking away life skills for their future education. 
 
We would like to thank Luke McKenna and Hogan Rogers for their time over 
the week, meeting with staff, students and parents. 
  
Mrs Jones will be going on long service 
leave as of the beginning of next 
week.  We wish her all the best     
spending time with her family. 
  
Take care and have a great fortnight, 
 
Sharon County 
Principal 

Please Note 
 

Mabo Day - Friday 3rd June 
 

OLSH will be 

CLOSED for 

Mabo Day Celebrations 

https://mail.cns.catholic.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=xZA1hrkTL3xmpXzOpu5RfGyxaHcLOSW8WJ13qzj7Sb4JUAN9hIrTCG0AYQBpAGwAdABvADoAcwBjAG8AdQBuAHQAeQBAAGMAbgBzAC4AYwBhAHQAaABvAGwAaQBjAC4AZQBkAHUALgBhAHUA&URL=mailto%3ascounty%40cns.catholic.edu.au
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APRE NEWS By Mrs Kendall Jones 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have had a very busy couple of weeks preparing and    

celebrating a number of important dates in our liturgical    

calendar.  

 

I would like to congratulate the Year 5/6 students on a     

wonderful effort in preparing for our Feast Day fundraiser; I 

was so impressed with the level of organisation and         

commitment shown.  At a first count the students have raised nearly $200.  

 

Our Mass for Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Feast Day was a beautiful celebration 

and I thank all of the students for their reverent participation in the mass. The  

students were offered a flower at the feet of Mary as we crowned her and     

honoured what an important figure she is in our lives.   

 

The Sacramental program is about to commence and letters will go out to all of 

those students that return their permission forms and indicated that they would 

like to take part.  If your child is in grade 4,5 or 6 and you would like them to  

participate in the 2016 Sacramental program then please come and see me as 

soon as possible.  
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Year 5/6 News 

Community Announcements 

Veterinary Service Available 
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Year 2/3 News by Miss Emma Lovell 
 
We’ve had another busy two weeks jam packed with lots of fun! 
 
A big thank you to all of the mothers and 
daughters who came along to our Mother-
Daughter night. We all had a fabulous 
evening dancing and enjoying a nibble.  
 
I was a little intimidated trying to teach in 
my classroom last Friday. There were    
monsters everywhere! Well done to all who 
made a fabulous effort to dress up for the 
Book Fair Monster Parade. A Special 
CONGRATULATIONS to our class      
costume winners Brendan and Tashaun.  
 
There were wonderful celebrations to celebrate The Crowning of Mary and our Feast Day.    
Students were all very reverent and respectful during our mass. The mini-fete celebrations saw 
many eager students trying to win prizes with all the proceeds going to a great cause.  
 
In class we have been investigating what life was like during Jesus’ time. Students have been busy 
taking notes, creating digital posters, writing speeches and presenting what they’ve learnt to the 
class. Well done to all of Grade 2/3 for making such a brilliant effort to research and teach the 
class about your specific topic. 
 
Well done to Rina, Zeb, Lahni and Matilda who were our Students of the Week over the past 
fortnight. They have been demonstrating how they use the keys of CONFIDENCE,               
PERSISTENCE, RESILIENCE, ORGANISATION and GETTING ALONG to always achieve 
their best. Congratulations and keep up the great efforts.  

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Family Mass 

Sunday 5th June 

 

All Family and Friends Welcome 

 

Mass starts at 10am 

 
Please bring a plate of food to share 
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Our Lunchtime Drama Club are putting on a show. 

 

Come along to watch our talented kids perform. 

 

Keep an eye out for further information on their performance. 

Book Fair Monster Parade 
Friday 27th May 

Under 8s Day 

In the Park 
Tuesday 21st June 
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Tuckshop News 

Reminders from the Office 

Student Absences 

 
Please contact the office on 4069 2203 to 

report your child’s absence from school. 

 
You can also email the school secretary on 

secretary.ti@cns.catholic.edu.au or send a 

notification through the Skoolbag app. 

 

Please advise the school by 9.30am. 

School Fees 
 
Term 2 School Fees are now due. 
 
Please come to the office to pay unless you have already 
made other arrangements. 
 
EFTPOS facilities are available for easier payment of all 
monies due. 
 
Thank you 
 
Miss Patricia Nakata 
OLSH School Secretary 

Sign-In Register 

 
When visiting the school during school time, ALL VISITORS including Family and Friends, 

must come into the office to sign in and sign out when leaving. 

 
This is a safety requirement in case any emergency evacuations occur, all visitors can then 

be accounted for. 

SMS Reminders 
 
OLSH is implementing an SMS Reminder to Parents for student absences.  In order to do this, the school 
will need to have an up-to-date mobile contact number for Parents. 
 
If you do not advise the school office of your child’s absence by 9am an SMS reminder will be sent to you. 
 
The reminder will ask you to contact the school office preferably through the Skoolbag App or via phone 
on 4069 2203.  You will need to provide a reason for the absence or a medical certificate from the doctor. 
 
DO NOT REPLY TO THE SMS as it is an automated service that does not take replies. 
 

Don’t forget to write your child’s 

Name, Class and 1st or 2nd Lunch 

Break on their order packet. 

Term 2 Daily Specials 

 
Monday   Ham & Salad  

   Wrap/Roll 
   Chicken & Salad  

   Wrap/Roll 

 

 
Tuesday  Hot Dogs with   

   Grated  Carrot &  

   Cheese 

 

 

 
Wednesday  Fried Rice with  

   Chicken Nuggets 

 

 

Thursday  Lasagne with Salad 

 

 

Friday   Hamburgers 

   Pizza 

   Party Pies 

Fried Rice
 an

d 

Chick
en Nugge

ts 

…..Yummy! 

Miss 
Donna’s 

Pick 
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Our School Uniform      

Information Flyer is     

available from the office 

and through the Skoolbag 

app. 

Spirited Schools Magazine is available on 

line through the Catholic Education 

Website at: 

 
w w w . c n s . c a t h o l i c . e d u . a u /

spiritedschools/ 

 
The magazine contains stories from 

Catholic Schools all over Queensland. 

 
This edition has a story about past 

teacher and principal, Sr Rovena Duffy, 

who retired from teaching in 2015. 

 

 GUITAR CLUB-Every WEDNESDAY after school. You 

will need your own guitar but please see Mrs Osborne if 

you are keen and do not have access..  

  SENIOR CHOIR-Every Tuesday at first break in the church.  

All years 2-6 students who are interested in singing are 

welcome. 
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Mini Fete 

Monday 30 May 
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Term 2 

Week 6 Award Recipients 

 

Present in Photo: 

 
Riley, Mali, Jemma, Jordan, 

Parimah, Zeb, Hannah,  

William, Rena 

 

 

Week 7 Award Recipients 

 

Present in Photo: 

 
Karla, Victor, Millahnia, 

Amelya, Zachariah, Talitha, 

Matilda 

 

 

Veronica Sandall is the Our Lady 

of the Sacred Heart School 

Counsellor and is available for 

contact via email or through the 

school office. 

 

Her email address is:   

vsandall@cns.catholic.edu.au 

 
She visits this school every three 

weeks and her next visit is Week 

9 from Tuesday 7th to Friday 

10th June. 

School Counsellor Visits 

Skoolbag is one of the ways the school         

communicates with families. It allows the school 

to send through push notifications or emails (to 

subscribers) with urgent information or just  

reminders to school events.  The newsletters are 

also available on Skoolbag. 

 
Another benefit of Skoolbag is that you can   

notify the school of your child’s absence via 

eForms. 

 
It is a free app available on smartphones or    

tablets. 

 
Skoolbag information can also be viewed through 

our OLSH webpage at www.olsh.qld.edu.au. 

 
Instructions on how to install Skoolbag onto 

your device can be obtained from the office. 
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Sport News 
 

Athletics Carnival  

 

Monday 20th June 

 

More information will be available in the Week 10 

Newsletter. 

OLSH P&F Association 

 

An AGM has been called for the 

Nominees to form the new Executive Committee. 

 

This meeting will be held on Tuesday 7th June at 6.30pm. 

 

This will be a short meeting only to form the new committee. 

Nominees will need to be present to accept their nomination 

or provide a signed letter accepting their nomination. 

 
Once the Executive Committee is formed, normal meetings will resume,  

after the old and new executive committees meet, 

on Wednesday 10th August. 
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